
 

 
 
Friday 11 December 
 
Our last full week of the term and we’re certainly making the most of it!  The premier of our Christmas video 
performance went live to the classes today and really demonstrates that despite the restrictions of COVID, we 
continue to keep our standards high and smiles on our faces.  You should have a link through on your Seesaw 
App by the end of the day to enjoy our virtual performance.  Many thanks to the staff and children for 
engaging and rehearsing with such commitment.  Special thanks to ‘Diddy’ for the cameo appearance! 
 
This week also saw our revitalised Facebook page go live.  You can follow by liking @akrotiriprimaryschool 
where we will post updates and good news stories from the school; this will replace the current Facebook 
group.  The Facebook page will feature more general stories, including the latest Christmas performance, and 
the Seesaw App will continue to focus on more class-based activities.   
 
Finally, despite the warm weather, all children have pretended that there has been snow all around us (well, in 
Forest Schools) and have enjoyed different Christmas activities whilst enjoying hot chocolate and toasted  
marshmallows.  A great opportunity to focus on the Christmas cheer that we hope will set the scene for a most 
magical Christmas. 
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
 
Ben Turner 
Headmaster 
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